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Across

6 Wet weather 
interrupting support 
for person undergoing 
instruction (7)

7 Heart of swampy 
heath country (7)

9 Rake about clutching 
spades in gravelly 
ridge (5)

10 Group of cub-scouts 
mostly feel concern 
for panda (6,3)

11 Difficult situation 
surrounding old 
official presiding at 
inquest (7)

13 Everybody in low 
marshy land killed in 
battle (6)

15 Great War scapegoat, 
unhappily he is 
warlike, blame 
regularly follows (6,7)

19 Promiscuous lass 

abandoning yen for a 
republican soldier in 
the light cavalry (6)

20 Despicable fellow's 
endless sit-in within 
casual eatery (7)

23 Reforming crime, it's 
a first step in peace 
process (9)

24 Ease of mind of 
physical education 
expert (5)

26 Enlisted man to patch 
up with metal round 
centre of Reims (7)

27 Friendly 
understanding sadly 
entertained when 
disrupted raid 
abandoned (7)

Down

1 Large cistern smelled 
very bad with top off 
(4)

2 Some sodden drunk to 
circumvent in Las 
Vegas (3,3)

3 Absurd empty roar 
lasting for a time only 
(9)

4 Monument once 
constructed over 
redesigned path (8)

5 Select a bulbous 
plant, we're told for 
relish (10)

6 Fish circling river in 
deep cut in the earth 
(6)

7 Skills of rats raising 
centre of traps (4)

8 Out-and-out angry 
tirade pursuing army 
regulation (6)

12 See marbles properly 

organised come 
together again (10)

14 Know about 
uncomfortable 
sensation followed by 
sound of hesitation 
for cookhouse worker 
(9)

16 Pelt of aquatic 
mammal; walrus 
maybe? (8)

17 Female from time to 
time amorously strips 
(6)

18 Decadent English and 
French festival (6)

21 Take into account 
wicked spirit as 
essentially general (6)

22 Drink we hear and 
stand for coffin! (4)

25 Not starting to goad 
relative (4)


